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From: John Rusen
To: ST. Reculptorvcpunsel JUL — 9 2018
Subject: Increase in Ucensee fees
Date: Monday, July 2, 2018 9:28:27 PM

TnHp1wndpnt RegulatorY
Review Commission

Dear sir or Madam
The huge increase of the biannual renewal is not very fair and honestly not warranted at all. I am a hard
working therapist and I don’t feel that I should pay that huge of in increase, I could understand $100 even
Si 25 but honestly, what is the reason for the increasing that much? It doesn’t need to happen. Be sure
that I will let my fellow therapist know how to contact you and register a complaint
thanks you for your time
John Rusen


